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25th June 2021
Dear Parents/Guardians,

As we reach the last week of a long, and at times very challenging year I write to say thank you!  It seems like such a long time ago that we returned to work in August 2020, after over 3 months of remote learning.  Back in August no one had any idea how our children would be when they returned to school.  We are the only group of educators and parents, in modern times, who have had to face the challenge of finding a way through a pandemic. At times along the way we have all made mistakes but we have also experienced fantastic achievements. 

As a staff we could not have done any of this without the wonderful children who attend our school.  The resilience they have demonstrated this year will only make them stronger adults.  It has been an absolute pleasure to have guided and cared for your children this year, both in school and while at home. Hopefully our fun day today let them know how proud we are off them.

Parents, no one in our school underestimates in any way the support you have given to your children this year and we hope that the efforts made by our school and the wellbeing programmes delivered to all pupils helped you in some way. To those of you who sent messages of support, especially during those most difficult days, thank you so much.
Successful schools are built on great teamwork and in that I include pupils, parents, staff and governors. It is now time to take a rest, reflect on where we are and recharge our batteries as we look towards September and the ongoing effects of covid 19. 

I wish to take this opportunity to say a special thank you to Miss Eimear O’Kane who leaves our school this week.  I thank her for guiding our P5 class through First Holy Communion and for all of her fantastic work, both in school and during remote learning.  We are so sorry to see you go and wish you well in your continued career – you were born to teach!
 Finally, on behalf of all of our school staff I wish you and those you love and care for a lovely summer; one filled with laugher and great memories.

Thank you so so much for your support this year! God bless all of our families.
Mrs J S Loughran

Principal (of a fantastic school)
~ Finding Success in every child ~
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